
Subject: Re: UNDER FIVE MORTALITY
Posted by fredarnold on Thu, 07 Jun 2018 14:49:40 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Because the sample sizes at the district level are not adequate produce robust estimates of
childhood mortality rates, those rates are not published. The confidence intervals at the district
level are just too wide. That's why the state level fact sheets for NFHS-4 include the childhood
mortality estimates, but the district level fact sheets exclude them. 
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